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Sheppard Mullin and Melissa Patterson Honored by the Legal Aid
Society of San Diego

Legal Aid Society of San Diego
10.27.2023
 

Sheppard Mullin received the Outstanding Service Award from the Legal Aid Society of San Diego (LASSD) for
having the most volunteer attorneys in 2023 among law firms involved with the organization. Additionally,
associate Melissa Patterson was honored with an Outstanding Service Award for her individual contributions to
LASSD.

LASSD is a nonprofit law firm that provides free legal services to lower income San Diego residents. Each year
LASSD recognizes the contributions of the law firms and volunteer attorneys that provide pro bono services to
the organization’s clients and clinic participants.
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